Campaign for the Preservation of the Southern Till Valley

CPSTY

COMMUNITY MATTERS

Monday, 11 September 2017

Stonehenge road scheme decision announcement

It is our understanding that the Government is scheduled to announce the long-awaited
decision on the Stonehenge A303 road scheme tomorrow, 12" September.

With this in mind we have planned a Meeting, open to all local residents (Berwick,
Winterbourne and Stapleford), in order to brief you on the details of the plans that have now
been decided.

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY

 DATE: Thursday, 14 September

« TIME: From 8.00 pm *

« VENUE: Asserton Lodge, Duck Street (see attached map)
» SPEAKER: Henry Colthurst

[* Unfortunately due to Henry’s tight schedule, we are unable to make this an earlier start time.]

For those unable to attend, we will be distributing details via email as soon as they are
available.

Should anyone from Berwick require a lift to the meeting, please contact Neil MacDougall on
01722 792761.

WE WILL ADVISE FURTHER IF THE ABOVE MEETING NEEDS TO BE ALTERED

Yours sincerely,

THE CPSTV COMMITTEE




